Clermont Annual Meeting
September 8, 2013

Set up and Dinner began at 5:30 pm. Thanks to everyone for bringing a dish, beverage, dessert or
place settings!

6:40 PM — Bob Capik called the meeting to order.

New Residents (#15) — Joanne Chambers David Ruditys were announced/introduced. They have
2 children Dave and Jillian. Welcome to Clermont!!

Treasurer Report: see attached

Current balances:
$356.00 General Fund
$656.00 Snow Fund
$1012.00 Total

Dues is still $10.00 for each fund (total $20.00/year) — please get the $$ to El Capik, if
you have not already done so.

If you would like to have your driveway cleared by our plowing contractor, please let El

Capik know. There was a motion (J. Curren/2™ Brenda Collins) to pay the Dues and
snow removal driveway fee for Bill and Carolyn Price. Motion carried.

General Discussion

Motion was entertained to have Bill Collins look into improving the neighborhood link
website (Motion J. Curren/2™ Roehl — carried).

Upcoming activities in 2014:
Progressive Dinner (Brenda, Dana and Barb to organize)
Community Yard Sale (Bill Collins to speak to nearby neighborhoods to discuss
partnering with the yard sales of other developnients to maximize response).

Burglaries from cars took place at the end of the street. Remember to remove or stow
belongings and lock your cars.

Secretary’s note: Not discussed; however will resume securing bids regarding one
trash/recycle provider to see if everyone is interested.

Meeting Adjourned at 7:10 PM
Current Officer Slate:

President — Bob Capik

Vice President — Bill Collins

Treasurer — El Capik
Secretary - Barbara Roehl




CLERMONT CIVIC ASSN.

Treasurer’s Report —9/1/13

- WSFS Account
Opening Balance $594.02
Income |
Dues $320.00
Unknown Deposit 200.00
Expenses __
Sandy & Price 51.97
Civic Assn. of N.C.C. Dues 25.00
CCOBH Dues 25.00

Closing Balance $1012.05




